
 

 

SG 3: GOOD GOVERNANCE 118 
 

ANNUAL REPORT 2022 

Pangasinan State University 
Region’s Premier University of Choice 

CHED-Unified Financial 

Assistance System for 

Tertiary Education (CHED-

UniFAST) Team visited 

Pangasinan State University 

on July 26, 2022 and provided 

an orientation to respective 

TES and TDP grantees via 

Zoom. 

The orientation was attended 

by Ms. Catherine Chan, 

Education Supervisor II, 

Project Staff Members: Ms. Janelle 

Petacio, Ms. Alexis Moira Dolores, Ms. 

Kristine Peralta and Mr. Patrick Joseph 

Dumuk, Prof. Celeste T. Mercado, 

Director of Student and Alumni Affairs, 

Mr. Rennie D. Martinez, Director of 

Accounting Services, Ms. Marina Ruby A. 

Sulipa, Lingayen Campus Accountant, 9 

Campus Student Services Coordinators 

and the TES and TDP Grantees. 

An Open Forum was conducted to 

address the concerns of the grantees 

which was answered and verified directly by Ms. Alexis Moira Dolores and the whole team. 

Currently, a total of 7,393 PSUnian grantees enjoy the benefits of being a TES and TDP programs. 

 

𝐏𝐒𝐔 𝐢𝐧𝐭𝐞𝐧𝐬𝐢𝐟𝐢𝐞𝐬 𝐢𝐧𝐟𝐨 𝐝𝐢𝐬𝐬𝐞𝐦𝐢𝐧𝐚𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧  𝐢𝐧 𝐩𝐚𝐫𝐭𝐧𝐞𝐫𝐬𝐡𝐢𝐩  𝐰𝐢𝐭𝐡 𝐏𝐚𝐧𝐠𝐚𝐬𝐢𝐧𝐚𝐧 𝐦𝐞𝐝𝐢𝐚 

Cognizant of the power of communication, the 

Pangasinan State University partners with 

members of the Pangasinan media to help intensify 

the dissemination of vital information that the 

community needs to know.  

Media personalities from the radio, print, 

television and social media visited the PSU on 

Monday and were apprised of the highlights of 

accomplishments of the University particularly 

with improvements done within the last eight 

years, as well as future plans. 

PSU’s top management led by University President Dr. Dexter R. Buted, together with the five 

Vice-Presidents: Dr. Paulo V. Cenas (Research and Extension), Dr. Manolito C. Manuel (Academic 

and Student Affairs), Dr. Marcelo C. Gutierrez (Quality Assurance), Dr, Elbert M.  Galas 

(Administration and Linkages) and Dr. Maria Corazon B.  Puzon (Planning and Finance), faced the 

media sector and responded to their queries.   


